From: Edward Daffarn [mailto:

Sent: 20 August 2014 19:48 **To:** ben.dewis@london-fire.gov.uk

Subject: Re: Grenfell Tower- Ongoing concerns!

Dear Ben,

stairs.

I am very sorry to trouble you again and I hope that you can understand that my reason for doing so is entirely genuine.

A number of residents of Grenfell Tower are very concerned at the fact that the new improvement works to Grenfell Tower have turned our building into a fire trap. There is only one entry and exit to the tower block itself and, in the event of a fire, the LFB could only gain access to the entrance to the building by climbing four flights of narrow

On top of this the fire escape exit on the walkway level has now been sealed. Residents of Grenfell Tower do not have any confidence that our building has been satisfactorily assessed to cope with the new improvement works and we are seeking a meeting with the Chief Fire Officer from Kensington Fire Station so that these concerns can be addressed.

Thank you for your continued assistance with this matter. Kind regards, Edward Daffarn Grenfell Action Group http://grenfellactiongroup.wordpress.com/